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Dear Sir

I am writing to say that I do not agree with the proposed Abortion Bill that is being proposed by Mr Rob Pyne. 
 I do not agree that Abortion should be something treated as just the same as going to a drive-through take-away
 restaurant.  There are many ramifications in respect of Abortions.  I know.  I am an adopted child.  I am now in
 my 50’s.  I suffered miscarriages and terminations due to medical requirements.  It had an enormous effect on
 me.

Don’t allow for this Bill to be passed.  Abortion should never be a first option.  There are so many parents who
 so desperately desire to have children and would be happy to adopt.  Don’t take a life just because it is easy to
 do with a swallow of a pill or an injection.  Please consider this - once a foetus is produced it is a life. 
 Everybody has the right to live.  Unless there is undeniable evidence that the mother’s life is a risk from the
 moment of inception, there should be no question that the baby should be allowed to live.

Yours faithfully

Janelle Berry
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